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SEAFOOD FESTIVAL 2024 

Get hooked on the ultimate seafood experience! It's time to start making plans to
attend The Royal Palm Beach Seafood Festival 2024! The Seafood Festival will
be held on Saturday, March 16th, from 11am - 8pm, and Sunday, March 17th, from
11am - 6pm at the Commons Park. This two-day festival will transport you to a
culinary paradise, where the salty breeze meets the tantalizing aroma of freshly
prepared seafood, creating an unforgettable experience for seafood enthusiasts
and culinary adventurers alike. Make sure to check out the Village website and
follow us on Facebook to make sure you don’t miss out on any of the details! For
additional details, kindly reach out to Pottc Events at 561-792-9260.



News from PBSO District 9

The Palm Beach County Sheriff’s Office emphasizes the importance of adhering
to traffic laws, maintaining vigilance and demonstrating mutual respect towards
fellow motorists.
 
Motorists are encouraged to:

Strictly adhere to speed limits.
Utilize turn signals appropriately.
Refrain from engaging in distractions, especially texting and driving.
Remain alert and use caution at all intersections.
Always wear your seatbelt.
Strictly abstain from driving under the influence of alcohol or drugs.

Pedestrians and cyclists are urged to:

Comply with all traffic laws.
Be given the right of way when it is applicable.
Be defensive when walking or cycling and keep a safe distance from
motorists.

Let’s work together to keep your community safe!

Election Day



Parks & Recreation

Spring Concert Nights

Grab your lawn chairs and blankets, load up those coolers, and join us at
Commons Park for our Food Truck Expo and Concert nights! Food truck vendors
are open from 5:00pm - 9:00pm and the band takes the stage at 7:00pm.



Family Bike Rodeo 



Cultural Center 

Royal Palm Beach Community Band 



Senior Programs

Senior St. Patrick's Day



Finance Updates

Government Finance Professionals Week 

The Village of Royal Palm Beach celebrates Government Finance Professionals Week. The
Village Council approved a proclamation designating March 18-22, 2024, as "Government
Finance Professionals Week." This proclamation extends appreciation to all government



finance professionals in the State of Florida and in the Village, acknowledging their hard
work, dedication, and leadership.

Shernett Lee, Nicole Smith, Lou Hosford, Sharon Almeida, Janet Campbell and Stephanie Wulff

 Certi�cate of Achievement

The Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA) awarded the Certificate of
Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting to the Village of Royal Palm Beach for its
Annual Comprehensive Financial Report (ACFR) for the fiscal year ended September 30,
2022. The Certificate of Achievement is the highest form of recognition in governmental
accounting and financial reporting. This marks the 33rd consecutive year that the Village
has received this prestigious award.

Engineering 

Bike Month

To mark Bike Month, take a moment to
explore the Engineering GIS Maps
featuring pedestrian and bike paths within
the Village of Royal Palm Beach. Simply
click the button below to access the maps.



Engineering GIS Map

Calendar of Events

Village Calendar 

Village of Royal Palm Beach
1050 Royal Palm Beach Boulevard

Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411

https://royalpalmbeach.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=b44c7b155c1048de8cba4d719c08f486
https://www.royalpalmbeachfl.gov/calendar/month/2024-03
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